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10/8/2013 

Re: Angela Trevino 

DOB: 2/6/1996 

Angela is a 17yr old patient of our practice with known diagnosis of Hodgkins Lymphoma, a 
life-threatening illness. 

Date of Diagnosis: 3/7/2013 

Past Treatment info: Angela has currently completed intensive Chemotherapy & Radiation; 
however, follow up scans showed a lymphnode that has enlarged since originally scanned so 
Angela will need to follow up with the Radiation Oncologist and the surgeons to see what the 
next step will be. This will require her and Mom to travel 130 miles round trip for these follow 
up appointments not to mention her coming to the Hospital once or twice a month to routinely 
monitor her blood counts and possibly receive transfusions depending on her blood counts. If 
Angela should develop a fever at any time during this period of time she will need to be admitted 
for a minimum of 3-5 days for that and possibly longer depending on the source of the fever. 
Any assistance you can provide with these expenses would be greatly appreciated.  

Angela’s diagnosis has put a tremendous strain on her parents especially now that her 
Father was laid off from his job the he has worked at for any years. Dad is presently  
working at a temporary position while he continues to look for full time employment.  It 
would be a tremendous help if you could assist this family with their basic living expenses 
such as: rent, electric & water. This would help to relieve a little of the stress they are 
under and allow them time to get back on their feet again. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should need any further information. 

Yours truly, 

	
  

Michelle	
  O’Boyle,	
  RN,	
  CPON	
  

Pediatric Oncology Patient Care Navigator 


